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Circular Information 

 

Dear Team Delegates 

 Please be kindly informed that a request from Team KAZ was 

received saying that the uniform number of one player on the team 

is NOT correctly listed in the Team Information on the Daily Bulletin 

#1.  

Ms. ZARINA Sitkazinova (1993-03-20), KAZ, has a set of 

uniforms with #7, but listed as #6 in the Daily Bulletin.  Thus, the 

jersey number of the respected player will be fixed in the AVC-VIS 

system from 6 to 7 as requested. 

 

Thanks for your kind understanding. 

25 April 2023 

 

Dr. EOM Han Joo,  

President of Control Committee 














